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It	is	a	great	idea	to	double	the	feed	in	tariff	for	roof	top	solar.	I	feel	this	will	
encourage	further	investment	in	solar	and	make	a	difference	towards	climate	
change.	This	however	should	only	be	seen	as	a	starting	point	Australia	should	be	
leading	the	world	in	solar	and	alternate	energy	rather	than	relying	on	polluting	
coal	fired	power.	
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